Mary Steele

Marine ecosystem needs a healthy home to survive. Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the
cessation of cruise vessel traffic in the Puget Sound has been a welcome reprieve from the water
pollution these ships create. Don't allow scrubber dumping to return to the Sound. I support
amendment #2.



